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Monday 9th October 
 

MK CAN World Record attempt 
 
Dear All,  
 
As you might be aware MK Foodbank are organising a world record attempt for the longest line 
of food cans in Campbell Park on Monday 16th October, in the MKCAN event.   
 
Orchard and Shepherdswell are supporting this event and we are hoping that all the children in 
both schools can help MKCAN and be World Record breakers in the process.  
 
We need donations of 350 cans, which is one can per child from both schools.  We would also 
like some parent volunteers to help support us with our section of the line.  This needs to be 
manned by 5 adults from 9am  4pm.  
  
Children in the School Council, Pupil Parliament and Eco Council from each school will be 
attending throughout the day and any parent volunteers will be able to bring their child/children 
to support during their slot.   
  

by Friday 13th October, and 
if you are able to spare two hours of your time please contact me sharing which time slot is best 
via the Shepherdswell Office: shepherdswelloffice@shepherdswell.emat.uk by Wednesday 11th October, 
so I am able to arrange a timetable.   
 
Many thanks  
 

 
 
Ellen Williams  
Head of School 
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